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Attention -~ Planning Services

Department of Planning and Environment
PO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Rodney Marshall
8 watts Close
SINGLETON NSW 2330

I am writing to lodge my support in relation to the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion
Project as proposed by Daracon Group (SSD 6612).

I am an employee of Daracon Group, and in my role as a stemming truck driver, I
deliver stemming material from the Martins Creek Quarry to Hunter region mines.
Daracon has the largest fleet of specialised stemming trucks in the Hunter which
mainly carry stemming material from the Martins Creek Quarry to mines within the
Hunter.

[ support Daracon’s Martins Creek Quarry Project as it offers employment
opportunities and economic sustainability to the local region.

I have not made any reportable political donations.
Regards,
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Rodney Marshall




